
HISTORIC DISTRICTS COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

July 18, 2013 
 
 

Present:  Lee Swanson, Frank Riepe, Bill Andreas 
 
Case No. 13-9:  19 Maple Avenue; Christina Hermos and Paul Oliveira 

The applicants intend to replace 13 windows in their house – same size as existing, divided lights, 
color white, clad wood.  The manufacturer is TrimLine,  Legend series DR200.  Commission 
members unanimously approved. 
 

Exploratories: 
 

Sudbury cemeteries; Lyn MacLean.  After having talked with Bill Place, Lyn came in for the 
second time to present designs for cemetery signs, which will be white with black lettering and 
hung on granite posts near the street.  The Commission objected to the height of the posts (5 feet) 
and would prefer a single post instead of double.  Frank Riepe will talk with Bill Place about this.   
Lee Swanson would like to see “Mt.” Wadsworth spelled out to be “Mount” Wadsworth.  It was 
generally agreed.  Lyn informed us there will be a temporary sign at the Revolutionary Cemetery 
until a permanent granite marker is engraved.  Ms. MacLean will return for a legal meeting on 
August 8th. 
 
29 Hudson Road, CJ’s Pizzeria; Glenn Davis.  Mr. Davis was accompanied by the owner, Chris 
Vozikis, who wants to have an external exhaust for two hoods in the kitchen.  It was proposed to 
build a framed enclosure (chimney-like structure) 3-3.5 ft. wide on the left side of the building, 
made of either wood or stucco.  In addition, a louvre would be added between the windows on the 
same side.  There were no objections from Commission members, and the applicants will return 
for another meeting on August 8. 
 
 
       Submitted by: 
 
       Dev Glaser, Recording Secretary 
 
 


